Letter 6

To: ETF SMB GIB F ack

Subject: In support of gender reassignment and sexual transformation services
Date: Friday, December 30, 2016 2:22:09 PM

To the Group Insurance Board, State of Wisconsin,

I am a Wisconsin state employee and a recipient of group health insurance. I am unable attend the GIB meeting
Friday Dec 30 from 3-4 pm but would like my opinion to be considered that all state employees should receive the
health benefits they need regardless of sex or gender. I support the GIB complying with Affordable Care Act and
the Department of Health and Human Service’s anti-discrimination regulations by including gender reassignment
and sexual transformation services as covered health benefits.

And since I am unable to attend the meeting, how can I learn about the next action items regarding gender
reassignment and sexual transformation services after this meeting?

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Jacqueline Goldstein





